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Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)

From: Sharon Kaplan [SKKaplan@mmsa.com]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 6:21 PM
To: Timian, Jennifer (NHTSA); Schuler, Kelly (NHTSA)
Cc: Tom Bennett
Subject: Safety Recall 09V-349 in 4th Quarter 2010 Recall Status Report
Attachments: NHTSA letter 09V-349.pdf; MMNA Campaign Progress Report 4th Qtr 2010.pdf

Importance: High

REF: NVS-215kjs (attached for your reference) 
 
(See attached file: NHTSA letter 09V-349.pdf) 
 
The sixth quarterly report for Safety Recall 09V-349 was included in our 4th quarter 2010 Campaign Progress Report, 
which was submitted to NHTSA on January 24, 2011. 
The report is attached below, with 09V-349 highlighted on page 2 in a red box. 
(See attached file: MMNA Campaign Progress Report 4th Qtr 2010.pdf) 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns regarding this recall or report, please contact me or Tom Bennett. Thank 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Sharon Kaplan 
Sr. Specialist, MMNA Technical Compliance 
phone 714.372.6148 
fax 714.934.4202 
skkaplan@mmsa.com 

 


